
HB 1425 -- LICENSING OF CAMPERS AND TRAILERS

SPONSOR: Walker

This bill allows a camping or fifth-wheel trailer that is more than
25 years old to be permanently registered upon payment of a $25
registration fee. The bill also allows any person with license
plates issued by the state of Missouri that are over 25 years old
and the year of issuance is consistent with the year of manufacture
for the camping or fifth-wheel trailer to register the plates as
historic trailer plates.

This bill is the same as HCS HBs 35 & 323 (2015).


